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Letter 16 – Tuesday 26.01.21 
 

Hi everyone,  
 
It’s Mr Howard today!  I’ve been asking Mrs Bashora for weeks to let me write to you; she loves it so much 
and tells me it’s her favourite part of the day, but I’ve managed to twist her arm!  I trust you’ve all been 
working hard at home.   I know from my class that so many of you are trying your absolute hardest and 
doing some truly wonderful things.  I have enjoyed so much talking to my class through Teams chat and 
also having our weekly calls.  It’s so important that we have these opportunities to talk and share with each 
other. 
 
I feel very excited to be sharing some of the things you have been doing in today’s letter.  First off we hear 
from Euan who has been busy baking.  Euan made amazing looking (and I’m sure tasting) cakes for his 
Grandma and Grandad's birthdays this weekend.  He did everything himself except putting them in and out 
of the oven, which his mum helped with) and really enjoyed making them.  Euan tells us that his Grandad 
was a baker, there must be something in the genes!  I’m sure you’ll agree they look superb, so much so Mr 
Kay says he was sniffing and licking his computer screen they were that appealing! 
 
 

 
 
 
William and Seth have also been incredibly busy, they have been creating bird feeders (among many other 
things) and taking part in the Big Garden Birdwatch.  It looks like they had a fantastic time and I wonder 
what birds they managed to spot.  Out of my window I mostly see seagulls, there are some enormous ones 
I’m worried they will carry my cat away, although Paul – yes that is his name – would certainly put up quite 
a fight.   
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Thank you so much for sending through the fantastic things you have been up to.   
  
I wonder what everyone is reading at the moment?  I’m reading a couple of books at the present, a really 
interesting book that’s called ‘Why We Sleep’ but I keep on falling asleep while reading it – apparently 
that’s a good thing though. The other book I’m reading is called ‘étape’ it’s a book about stages of the Tour 
de France cycle race and is fascinating as it tells you all the back story of the winner. Let me know what 
you’re reading and send me a picture to p.howard@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk as we are creating a 
display in the library in the Key Stage 2 building of all of your lovely pictures.  Also, the staff are reading 
two stories a week that will be available in your notice board section of OneNote.  Mrs McCann is up first, 
go and take a look. 
 
Don’t forget that the Marvellous Me worship is up each Monday where we celebrate child’s work 
achievements.  Mrs Bashora also wanted me to share with you the prayer I used yesterday, hopefully in 
these challenging times it will give you all some strength.  Why not say it together as a family at home? 
 

Lord, 
 

Help me to remember that nothing is going to happen 
to me today that you and I, together, can’t handle. 

 
Amen 

 
Keep safe and look after each other. 

 
Mr Howard 
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